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What have we been learning… 

Where did May go?! We have had a busy month with lots of story telling and 

learning about authors and illustrators. Blackbirds have been looking at fact and 

fiction texts and acting out our favourite stories – Going on a Bear Hunt and 

Jack and the Beanstalk.  

We have also been looking after our caterpillars that have now turned to 

chrysalis – watch this space! 

Our garden is coming along nicely but we are still hoping for lots and lots of 

flowers. If you have any spare plants or flowers, we would love any donations.  

Don’t Forget… 

Please bring into Nursery each day – 

waterproofs (even in the warm 

weather as we have water play every 

day), a coat or jacket, spare clothes 

and a named sunhat and water bottle.  

Donations  

We are also looking for old shower 

curtains, old white sheets and of 

course, garden tubs, pots and plants! 

What’s next… 

We are revisiting our ‘Food’ topic at the children’s request. We are looking at 

where our food comes from, using our senses in food tasting activities and 

hopefully growing more vegetables. We will also be enjoying a ‘spa day’ or two in 

the coming weeks.  

For the whole of June, we will be engaging in #30DaysWild with the wildlife 

trust. If you do anything nature connected at home, please send us some 

pictures or let us know so we can add it to our chart.  

 


